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Milestone ID Milestone Description % of Firm Price

per Boat

VAT

Code

IEC-12-M1 Completion of Hull. Ready to Commence fit out for lEC Boat No. 12 25 F1

IEC-12-M2 Completion of Outfit (All mechanical, electrical, electric systems final installation) for lEC Boat
No. 12

25 F1

IEC-12-M3 Acceptance of lEC Boat No. 12 15 F1

IEC-12-M4 Delivery of lEC Boat No. 12 to Consignee 10 F1

IEC-12-M5 Retention 1 - released 12 months after signed-off Boat Certificate of Acceptance (subject to
satisfactory completion of all defects) for lEC Boat No. 12

5 F1

IEC-12-M6 Retention 2 - released 24 months after signed-off Boat Certificate of Acceptance (subject to
satisfactory completion of all defects) for lEC Boat No. 12

5 F1

xiii. lEC- Boat No. 13 Milestones

Milestone ID Milestone Description % of Firm Price

per Boat

VAT

Code

IEC-13-M1 Completion of Hull. Ready to Commence fit out for lEC Boat No. 13 25 F1

IEC-13-M2 Completion of Outfit (All mechanical, electrical, electric systems final installation) for lEC Boat
No. 13

25 F1

IEC-13-M3 Acceptance of lEC Boat No. 13 15 F1

IEC-13-M4 Delivery of lEC Boat No. 13 to Consignee 10 F1

IEC-13-M5 Retention 1 - released 12 months after signed-off Boat Certificate of Acceptance (subject to
satisfactory completion of all defects) for lEC Boat No. 13

5 F1

IEC-13-M6 Retention 2 - released 24 months after signed-off Boat Certificate of Acceptance (subject to
satisfactory completion of all defects) for lEC Boat No. 13

5 F1

xiv. lEC- Boat No. 14 Milestones

Milestone ID Milestone Description % of Firm Price

per Boat

VAT

Code

IEC-14-M1 Completion of Hull. Ready to Commence fit out for lEC Boat No. 14 25 F1

IEC-14-M2 Completion of Outfit (All mechanical, electrical, electric systems final installation) for lEC Boat
No. 14

25 F1

IEC-14-M3 Acceptance of lEC Boat No. 14 15 F1

IEC-14-M4 Delivery of lEC Boat No. 14 to Consignee 10 F1
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Milestone ID Milestone Description % of Firm Price

per Boat

VAT

Code

IEC-14-M5 Retention 1 - released 12 months after signed-off Boat Certificate of Acceptance (subject to
satisfactory completion of all defects) for lEC Boat No. 14

5 PI

IEC-14-M6 Retention 2 - released 24 months after signed-off Boat Certificate of Acceptance (subject to
satisfactory completion of all defects) for lEC Boat No. 14

5 F1

XV. lEC-Boat No. 15 Milestones

Milestone ID Milestone Description % of Firm Price

per Boat
VAT

Code

IEC-15-M1 Completion of Hull. Ready to Commence fit out for lEC Boat No. 15 25 F1

IEC-15-M2 Completion of Outfit (All mechanical, electrical, electric systems final installation) for lEC Boat
No. 15

25 F1

IEC-15-M3 Acceptance of lEC Boat No. 15 •  15 F1

IEC-15-M4 Delivery of lEC Boat No. 15 to Consignee 10 F1

IEC-15-M5 Retention 1 - released 12 months after signed-off Boat Certificate of Acceptance (subject to
satisfactory completion of all defects) for lEC Boat No. 15

5 F1

IEC-15-M6 Retention 2 - released 24 months after signed-dff Boat Certificate of Acceptance (subject to
satisfactory completion of all defects) for lEC Boat No. 15

5 F1

xvi. lEC-Boat No. 16 Milestones

Milestone ID Milestone Description % of Firm Price

per Boat
VAT

Code

IEC-16-M1 Completion of Hull. Ready to Commence fit out for lEC Boat No. 16 25 F1

IEC-16-M2 Completion of Outfit (All mechanical, electrical, electric systems final installation) for lEC Boat
No. 16

25 F1

1EC-16-M3 Acceptance of lEC Boat No. 16 15 F1

IEC-16-M4 Delivery of lEC Boat No. 16 to Consignee 10 F1

IEC-16-M5 Retention 1 - released 12 months after signed-off Boat Certificate of Acceptance (subject to
satisfactory completion of all defects) for lEC Boat No. 16

5 F1

IEC-16-M6 Retention 2 - released 24 months after signed-off Boat Certificate of Acceptance (subject to
satisfactory completion of all defects) for lEC Boat No. 16

5 F1
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xvii. lEC- Boat No. 17 Milestones

Milestone ID Milestone Description % of Firm Price

per Boat
VAT

Code

IEC-17-M1 Completion of Hull. Ready to Commence fit out for lEC Boat No. 17 25 F1

IEC-17-M2 Completion of Outfit (All mechanical, electrical, electric systems final installation) for lEC Boat
No. 17

25 F1

IEC-17-M3 Acceptance of lEC Boat No. 17 15 F1

IEC-17-M4 Delivery of lEC Boat No. 17 to Consignee 10 F1

IEC-17-M5 Retention 1 - released 12 months after signed-off Boat Certificate of Acceptance (subject to
satisfactory completion of all defects) for lEC Boat No. 17

5 F1

IEC-17-M6 Retention 2 - released 24 months after signed-off Boat Certificate of Acceptance (subject to
satisfactory completion of all defects) for lEC Boat No. 17

5 F1

IEC-17-BPK Delivery of Ballistic Protection kit to Consignee location 100 F1

IEC-17-RT Delivery of acceptance of Road Trailer to Consignee location 100 F1

IEC-17-TC Delivery of Transport Cradle to Consignee location 100 F1

xviii. lEC- Boat No. 18 Milestones

Milestone ID Milestone Description % of Firm Price

per Boat

VAT

Code

IEC-18-M1 Completion of Hull. Ready to Commence fit out for lEC Boat No. 18 25 F1

IEC-18-M2 Completion of Outfit (All mechanical, electrical, electric systems final installation) for lEC Boat
No. 18

25 F1

IEC-18-M3 Acceptance of lEC Boat No. 18 15 F1

IEC-18-M4 Delivery of lEC Boat No. 18 to Consignee 10 F1

IEC-18-M5 Retention 1 - released 12 months after signed-off Boat Certificate of Acceptance (subject to
satisfactory completion of all defects) for lEC Boat No. 18

5 F1

IEC-18-M6 Retention 2 - released 24 months after signed-off Boat Certificate of Acceptance (subject to
satisfactory completion of all defects) for lEC Boat No. 18

5 F1

IEC-18-BPK Delivery of Ballistic Protection kit to Consignee location 100 F1

IEC-18-RT Delivery and acceptance of Road Trailer to Consignee location 100 F1
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xix. lEC- Boat No. 19 Milestones

Milestone ID Milestone Description % of Firm Price

per Boat
VAT

Code

IEC-19-M1 Completion of Hull. Ready to Commence fit out for lEC Boat No. 19 25 F1

IEC-19-M2 Completion of Outfit (All mechanical, electrical, electric systems final installation) for lEC Boat
No. 19

25 F1

IEC-19-M3 Acceptance of lEC Boat No. 19 15 F1

IEG-19-M4 Delivery of lEC Boat No. 19 to Consignee 10 F1

IEC-19-i\/l5 Retention 1 - released 12 months after signed-off Boat Certificate of Acceptance (subject to
satisfactory completion of all defects) for lEC Boat No. 19

5 F1

IEC-19-M6 Retention 2 - released 24 months after signed-off Boat Certificate of Acceptance (subject to
satisfactory completion of all defects) for lEC Boat No. 19

5 F1

XX. lEC- Boat No. 20 Milestones

Milestone ID Milestone Description % of Firm Price

per Boat
VAT

Code

IEC-20-M1 Completion of Hull. Ready to Commence fit out for lEC Boat No. 20 25 F1

IEC-20-M2 Completion of Outfit (All mechanical, electrical, electric systems final installation) for lEC Boat
No. 20

25 F1

IEC-20-M3 Acceptance of lEC Boat No. 20 15 F1

IEC-20-M4 Delivery of lEC Boat No. 20 to Consignee 10 F1

IEC-20-l\/i5 Retention 1 - released 12 months after signed-off Boat Certificate of Acceptance (subject to
satisfactory completion of all defects) for lEC Boat No. 20

5 F1

IEC-20-M6 Retention 2 - released 24 months after signed-off Boat Certificate of Acceptance (subject to
satisfactory completion of all defects) for lEC Boat No. 20

5 F1

IEC-20-M7 Delivery of Ballistic Protection kit to Consignee location 100 F1

IEC-20-l\/l8 Delivery and acceptance of Road Trailer to Consignee location 100 F1

IEC-20-M9 Delivery of Transport Cradle to Consignee location 100 F1

xxi. lEC- Boat No. 21 Milestones
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Milestone ID Milestone Description % of Firm Price

per Boat

VAT

Code

IEC-21-M1 Completion of Hull. Ready to Commence fit out for lEC Boat No. 21 25 F1

IEC-21-M2 Completion of Outfit (All mechanical, electrical, electric systems final installation) for lEC Boat
No. 21

25 F1

IEC-21-M3 Acceptance of lEC Boat No. 21 15 F1

IEC-21-M4 Delivery of lEC Boat No. 21 to Consignee 10 F1

IEC-21-M5 Retention 1 - released 12 months after signed-off Boat Certificate of Acceptance (subject to
satisfactory completion of all defects) for lEC Boat No. 21

5 F1

IEC-21-M6 Retention 2 - released 24 months after signed-off Boat Certificate of Acceptance (subject to
satisfactory completion of all defects) for lEC Boat No. 21

5 F1

IEC-21-BPK Delivery of Ballistic Protection kit to Consignee location 100 F1

IEC-21-RT Delivery and acceptance of Road Trailer to Consignee location 100 F1

xxii. lEC- Boat No. 22 Milestones

Milestone ID Milestone Description % of Firm Price

per Boat

VAT

Code

IEC-22-M1 Completion of Hull. Ready to Commence fit out for lEC Boat No. 22 25 F1

IEC-22-M2 Completion of Outfit (All mechanical, electrical, electric systems final installation) for lEC Boat
No.22

25 F1

IEC-22-M3 Acceptance of lEC Boat No. 22 15 F1

IEC-22-M4 Delivery of lEC Boat No. 22 to Consignee 10 F1

IEC-22-M5 Retention 1 - released 12 months after signed-off Boat Certificate of Acceptance (subject to
satisfactory completion of all defects) for lEC Boat No. 22

5 F1

IEC-22-M6 Retention 2 - released 24 months after signed-off Boat Certificate of Acceptance (subject to
satisfactory completion of all defects) for lEC Boat No. 22

5 F1

IEC-22-BPK Delivery of Ballistic Protection kit to Consignee location 100 F1

IEC-22-RT Delivery and acceptance of Road Trailer to Consignee location 100 F1

xxiii. lEC- Boat No. 23 Milestones
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Milestone ID Milestone Description % of Firm Price

per Boat
VAT

Code

IEC-23-M1 Completion of Hull. Ready to Commence fit out for lEC Boat No. 23 25 F1

IEC-23-M2 Completion of Outfit (All mechanical, electrical, electric systems final installation) for lEC Boat
No. 23

25 ,  F1

IEC-23-M3 Acceptance of lEC Boat No. 23 15 .  F1

IEC-23-M4 Delivery of lEC Boat No. 23 to Consignee ' 10 F1

IEC-23-M5 Retention 1 - released 12 months after signed-off Boat Certificate of Acceptance (subject to
satisfactory completion of all defects) for lEC Boat No. 23

5 F1

IEC-23-M6 Retention 2 - released 24 months after signed-off Boat Certificate of Acceptance (subject to
satisfactory completion of all defects) for lEC Boat No. 23

5 F1

IEC-23-BPK Delivery of Ballistic Protection kit to Consignee location 100 F1

xxiv. lEC-Boat No. 24 Milestones

Milestone ID Milestone Description % of Firm Price

per Boat
VAT

Code

IEC-24-M1 Completion of Hull. Ready to Commence fit out for lEC Boat No. 24 25 F1

IEC-24-M2 Completion of Outfit (All mechanical, electrical, electric systems final installation) for lEC Boat
No. 24

25 F1

IEC-24-M3 Acceptance of lEC Boat No. 24 .15 F1

IEC-24-M4 Delivery of.lEC Boat No. 24 to Consignee 10 F1

IEC-24-M5 Retention 1 - released 12 months after signed-off Boat Certificate of Acceptance (subject to
satisfactory completion of all defects) for lEC Boat No. 24

5 F1

IEC-24-M6 Retention 2 - released 24 months after signed-off Boat Certificate of Acceptance (subject to
satisfactory completion of all defects) for lEC Boat No. 24

5 F1

2. Training. Documentation (inc. Safetv Case) & Security

The evidence required for Milestone Payment MOD is detailed in Table 4 to Arinex A to this Schedule 4c (Payment Scheme).

Milestone ID Milestone description % of Firm Price VAT

Code

lEC-TRNG Delivery of all training artefacts and material for the entire capability as detailed in Schedule 26
(Statement of Technical Support - Build)

100 F1
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